
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Patrick J. Hohl, Supervisor 

Hamburg Township Board of Trustees 
 

From: Tony Randazzo, Utilities Director 
 

Date: September 26th, 2024 
 

Re: Grinder Pump Core Inventory – Purchase Request 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The DPW staff has requested that the Township order twenty Extreme grinder pump cores with 
the adapter kits that allow the new cores to be used in the old 2000 series grinder pump cans.  
This purchase totals $57,000.00, and if approved, will be charged to the DPW line item grinder 
pump cores, GL Code 590-527.000-751.200.   
 
I have received pricing from Dubois-Cooper for twenty (20) Extreme series grinder cores. The 
breakdown of costs is as follows: 
 
 20 Extreme Grinder Pump Cores – pricing:     $ 57,000.00 
        ($2,850.00 per unit, including $100.00 quantity discount per unit) 

- Includes adapter kit for Extreme series Grinder Core to 2000 series   
grinder pump with 1 ft. cable. 

 
 

Recommendation: 
I would highly recommend that the Board authorizes the purchase of twenty (20) extreme 
grinder pump cores with the adapter kits, in the amount of $57,000.00 to be paid from the 
Enterprise Fund 590-527.000-751.200.  The total cost would be $57,000.00 with no additional 
shipping charges.  

P.O. Box 157 
10405 Merrill Road  

Hamburg, MI  48139 

 
FAX (810) 231-4295 
TELEPHONE: (810) 231-1000 



QUOTATION

Quantity Item Description Unit Price Amount
36.00 D200A01A01AA 240V Extreme Core, Wired, Pressure 2,950.00 106,200.00

Switch Level Sensing, 7' Core Cable, Candy

Cane Discharge

36.00 QUANTITY DISCOUNT >20 PUMPS 100.00 -3,600.00

Quote Number: 222359

Quote Date: Sep 12, 2024

Sales Rep

Quoted To:

Hamburg Township
aphamburgtwp@hamburg.mi.us
P.O. BOX 157
Hamburg, MI  48139

Good Thru

10/12/24

Customer ID Payment Terms

Page:

HAMBURG Net 30 Days E-One

1

TOTAL 102,600.00

Sales Tax

Subtotal 102,600.00

Quote Accepted By: ____________________________________________________


	To: Patrick J. Hohl, Supervisor
	Hamburg Township Board of Trustees

